


e. Student Communication – Doug Wells 
Dr. Wells stated that there was a recent email sent out on student communication. 
The intent is not to throttle the communication with students. The intent is to not 
clutter the students email.  
 

f. Change to New Active Directory – Dan Lunceford 
Dan Lunceford announced that the active directory authentication system for aca-
demic labs is something that has been worked on for several years. This new 
change will allow you access to files that are on the network share and should be 
much quicker 







undergraduates at 1358. This is well below previous years which is why we are 
struggling financially. Looking at overall trends, we are flat in graduate enroll-
ment, there has been a decline in sophomore and seniors, and there is a decline in 


